
Dunlap, Dennis (DEQ) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Mr. Dunlap, 

Chris Hamlin <chamlin@interstate-l.com> 
Tuesday, May 09, 2017 3:56 PM 
Dunlap, Dennis (DEQ) 
Response to violation notice SRN: N7152 

Please accept our letter of March 27th as our response to violation notice SRN: N715, St. Joseph County. The 
letter says that we would like to use the manufacturer's testing data rather than testing the product 
ourselves. 

If I can be of any more assistance on this issue feel free to call me at the number below or email as well. 

Thank you, 

Chris Hamlin 
President 
Interstate Manufacturing Inc. 
269-483-1641 
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